
Date: 6/05/2023 

Name of the Event: PTM  

Class: P1 to P5 

Teacher Incharge: ANUPAMA CHAND 

Reflections: 

“Education is not the learning of facts, but training of the mind to think.”  

A Parent Teacher Meeting for Class P1-P5 was held on 6th May 2023. The main 

objective of the meeting was to create a common platform for the teachers and parents, 

where they could interact with each other regarding the overall development of the 

students and to enrich the student’s educational experiences. The class teachers 

shared their comprehensive feedback provided by the subject teachers and they also 

focused on the physical and academic growth of the students and discussed ways to 

improve reading and writing skills. Overall, PTMs are a crucial aspect of a student's 

education and development, and they help to create a collaborative learning 

environment between parents and teachers. 

  

  

                        


